
Questions?

To find out more about Barn Inspections, or find your animal
inspector please visit our MDAR Animal Health page:

www.mass.gov/info-details/division-of-animal-health
or contact 
Ashley Kraft 
Email: Ashley.Kraft@mass.gov
Office: (617) 626- 1810
Cell: (617) 823- 0145
Fax: (617) 626 - 1738

 
MDAR asks for a record on anything that is traditionally kept as
agriculture like cattle, horses, sheep, goats, swine, llamas, alpacas,
and poultry including waterfowl. Even if there is only one animal
on the property or the animal is kept as a household pet, it would
be included.
 
The animal inspector sends these records directly to MDAR, and
they are not shared with anyone for any purpose besides
emergency planning and response. We do not share it with the
municipality for permitting or taxation purposes. 

What is the Process ?

MDAR sends a barn inspection
booklet at the beginning of
September to each municipal
animal inspector and ask that
they complete an inspection of
every property where any
livestock or poultry are kept,
including horses, and submit
the completed book back by
January 1.

The Animal Inspector will
complete a page of the  
inspection book for each
property.  MDAR  explains the
"directive” and provides
guidance to the animal
inspector on what should be
documented. 

Who does the barn Inspection?

A municipal animal inspector
performs the barn inspection. 

 The animal inspector is nominated
by the municipality and appointed
and directed by the Massachusetts
Department of Agricultural Resources
(MDAR) Division of Animal Health. 

Please note, the animal inspector is a
separate position from the animal
control officer. An animal control
officer may also  be assigned the
position of animal inspector, but it
may be assigned to someone else
instead. 

The authority for the annual barn
inspections is in the statute under
MGL Chapter 129, Section 19, “…and
they shall immediately inspect all
domestic animals and any place
where any such animals are kept
whenever directed so to do by the
director…" 

Annual Barn Inspection: 
the Why, Who, and What to Expect

Why are they done?

The purpose of a barn inspection  is
to ensure we have accurate
information on where susceptible
species are located in case we're
dealing with a large-scale disease
outbreak.

This information also helps us know
what resources may be necessary to
respond to significant flooding or
other natural disasters.

 

Example of a Barn Book Record 
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